22nd Session of the UPR Working Group

Review of Croatia

Statement by Rwanda delegation

Thank you Mr. President,

Rwanda warmly welcomes the delegation of Croatia to the 2nd cycle of the UPR and thanks them for the presentation of their national report.

Rwanda commends Croatia for its continued efforts to promote and protect the human rights of its people. We particularly commend Croatia for passing the "Protocol on procedures in the case of sexual violence" to ensure compassionate, gender and sensitive support of the competent institutions.

We also appreciate to learn that plans are in place to initiate the ratification of the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.

We further commend Croatia for its continued efforts to implement antidiscrimination measures.

Rwanda would like to make the following recommendation:

 Consider ratifying International Convention for the Protection of Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families.

We wish Croatia every success in the implementation of the recommendations of this UPR. Thank you.